
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  2 0 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

It has been another great but busy week in school. I am pleased to report that our wasp situation seems to be 
getting better so we are hopeful that we will be able to get back into the hall and restart our assemblies next 
week. Our Local Governing Body were able to meet in person for the first time in a long time this week. It was 
brilliant to be able to talk about our school improvement plans in person and I look forward to sharing more 
about our priorities with you in the coming weeks. We hope you have a lovely weekend.   

 

School Values  

We have worked hard to develop our 

school values over the last few years and 

we would now like to share them more 

widely with our whole school community. 

Carr Stars … 

are friendly and curious and creative, 

have self belief and determination, 

are resilient and aspirational, 

are individuals but part of a community, 

are respectful, caring, 

and HAPPY! 

Carr Den 

We are looking for donations for our Carr 

Den.  

Are you doing a clear out of old things at 

home? If anyone has any old board games, 

toys, Nintendo Wii, PlayStation, electronic 

games appropriate for the age range of 5-

11 years which are still in good condition 

please could they be donated to our Carr 

Den? We would really appreciate 

any donations.  

Thank you!  

Health and Safety  

This will be a new section of our newsletter each week. 

Here I will share any issues which we need parents' support 

to keep our school community safe. 

 

 Please could younger siblings be asked not to ride bikes 

on the school grounds. We had an incident earlier this 

week of a Junior child being hurt by an unsupervised 

younger sibling riding their bike across the playground. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 Our policy is that all jewellery (including earrings) will be 

removed for PE / Games / Swimming lessons. If your 

children are unable to remove their earrings themselves, 

parents must remove these either at home before school 

or by visiting school before the PE lessons. I have very 

kind staff who would do anything to help parents and 

children. However, I would appreciate staff not being put 

in the position of removing the earrings for children. This 

is our policy as we follow the guidance published in Safe 

Practice: in Physical Education, School Sport and Physical 

Activity which '...strongly recommends the practice of 

removing all personal effects at the commencement of 

every lesson to establish a safe working environment. 

This applies to all ear and body piercings, including re-

tainer and expander earrings.' 
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Green Day  

 

We raised £220.80 for Macmillan Cancer 

Support  

Thank you for all of  your contributions!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 


